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The Or. State fair grounds have been used for many emergency over the years. 

From fire evacuations for both animals and people. During Covid I don't know what 

we would have done without there assistance. I want you to consider the cost of them 

not being able to continue to fill that need, when it comes again because it will. 

Putting the money towards   getting it better prepared, to be an efficient emergency 

site. Is a smart use of money so when the next emergency happens they can step 

up, in an organized and efficient manner. 

Thank you 

 


